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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1549 requires all state agencies to select and contract with a third-party evaluator on the 

Oklahoma Statewide Contracts to evaluate and report on the agency's document lifecycle needs 

and costs. Due to the fact that all state agencies will have their own separate contracts with a 

pool of various possible third parties; the fiscal impact is undeterminable. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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